
April
Newsletter

If April showers bring May flowers,
does that include snow showers?

A Warm Welcome to our Newest Member

The Pines at Mount Lebanon
Autumn Metzmaier

​1537 Washington Rd

Pittsburgh, PA 15228

412.341.4400

Nestled on a wooded lot in the heart of

the South Hills, The Pines of Mount

Lebanon adds a unique style to senior

living and memory care. Our new

Compass Center for Diabetes

Excellence helps residents with a

healthier lifestyle.

Meet the Board
Check in each month as we feature our board members.

Eric Smith
Eric is born and raised in Pittsburgh, in

Crafton. He played four different sports

growing up. He is a graduate of Duquesne

University.

He is proud of his daughter, who plays

softball for South Fayette and the Ohio

Firecrackers.

Eric loves the beach. When he can't be

there, he enjoys going to sporting events,

the movies, the gym, and coaching.



Events This Month

At this time, our events are virtual. As our world opens up, we are starting to

expand our ideas for meetings and gatherings. Stay tuned via this newsletter

and our Facebook page for what is coming.

All events are for members, and guests are offered

a pass to attend one of our events.

Please click here to send an email to get
​the connection details.

April PowerHour
 

Solutions for Your Business during COVID

Thursday, April 8 at 11:30am

 

How do your clients pay you for goods and services? There are many

components that go into a successful online sale. Payment gateways and

payment processors are the two important components behind every

eCommerce transaction.

 

Did you know that you can accept credit cards online WITHOUT having a

website? Learn this and more at our April Power Hour!

To register, please email office@shchamber.org.

April Meeting

Guest speaker - Chamber member,
Barbara Johnson

Tuesday, April 20 at 10:00am

Snail mail… Is it relevant? Barbara Johnson, owner and chief letter-writer at

More Than Words Fine Papers in Carnegie, believes it is. She also believes a

sense of humor is instrumental in handling workday stress. Tune in to see

how this philosophy inspired her to open her first store twenty years ago. 

To register, please email office@shchamber.org.

April Women's Event

Tuesday, April 27 at 6:00pm

OH! It has been so long -- too long -- since we were able to meet other than



via Zoom. This special members-only, in-person networking event is for the

ladies only, in our new Chamber offices! Registration is capped, so you must

pre-register for this exclusive event.

For more details, and to register, please email office@shchamber.org.

HEY! Did you know that we have a special
members-only Facebook page?

The purpose of this group is for members of the South Hills Chamber to have

an area to ask questions, post news, and generally get to know other members.

So, go to our Facebook page (see below) and send us a request to be added to

our special group.r members.

Follow us on Facebook

All upcoming Chamber events and important

communications that our members would like to

share will be posted on South Hills Chamber's

Facebook page.

If you're a Facebook user, please like our page and

follow us to be the first to see what is happening at

the South Hills Chamber!



Like us on Facebook!

Follow the South Hills Chamber LinkedIn Page or join our

group on LinkedIn and be the first to know about

Chamber and member events.

Join our Group on LinkedIn

Not a Facebook user? Join us on LinkedIn!

​As diverse and unique as our membership is,

there’s one underlying quality we all share

with a passion—and that’s business. The

South Hills Chamber of Commerce carries

with it a distinct opportunity to belong to a

community of like-minded organizations and

thought leaders dedicated to economic

growth and civic pride.

Join the Group on LinkedIn


